
 

 

 

Ref: GAS/HHU/Yea11GCSEInfoEveApr25 

24th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Invitation to Year 11 GCSE Information Evening 

We would like to invite you to a Year 11 GCSE Information Evening on Thursday 3rd April 2025 
at 6pm in the Main Hall. This is an important event where we will provide key information about 
your child’s upcoming GCSE exams. 

During the evening, you will receive details of your child’s GCSE exam entries, and important 
guidance on how to support them through this crucial period. We will also cover: 

• The exam timetable and key dates 
• Exam rules and regulations 
• Exam preparation tips 
• School support available to students 
• Expectations and advice for managing stress and workload 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend, as this information will be vital in 
helping your child feel prepared and confident for their exams. 

Please confirm your attendance by accessing the following link: 

https://forms.gle/KJGr3ZMQhjP3oMZd6 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards 

Mrs H Huchet and Miss G Ashcroft 
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